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Keri O'Brien

From: Lori Thompson <lthompson@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 10:29 AM
To: City Clerk External E-Mail; Shawn D. Smith
Cc: Katie P. Halloran; Erica Sterling; Jeff Cornfeld; Don Craig
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Postponement Request

Good morning, 
On behalf of Peary Court Apartments, LLC, the owner of 541 White Street, we would like to request a postponement of 
City Commission (6/7/22) agenda items 19 and 20 to a time certain. If possible, we would like to request these items be 
heard at the July 6th City Commission hearing.   
Thank you for your understanding. 
Respectfully, 
  

 

  
Lori L Thompson 

Research & Development Coordinator 
500 Fleming Street | Key West, FL 33040 
Direct Dial: (305)317-5594 
lthompson@SpottswoodLaw.com 

  
  
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 

This electronic mail transmission has been sent from a lawyer and/or law firm. It may contain information that is confidential, 
privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you have 
received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and 
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege, 
including the attorney-client privilege, which may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation. Please be advised 
that emails may not be checked by the attorneys over prolonged periods; therefore, urgent matters should be brought 
to the attorneys’ attention through means other than email. 

  CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


